



4th March 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Friday 18th March we are supporting Comic Relief Red Nose Day. To raise money, we will be holding a non-uniform day for a suggested donation of £1. Please remember that whatever your child is wearing, it must be suitable for their usual school activities and be warm enough for outdoor play. Please can we ask that children do not wear cropped tops.

As regular sanitising is still a recommendation in schools, we would also ask that once again <u>red noses are not sent in to school</u> so there is no temptation to share these around or pick one up that has been dropped by another child. Instead we are very happy for you to apply red face paint to noses before they come to school but this is entirely optional.

Our School Council members will be out in the mornings before school with charity buckets to collect the donations or you can send this in with your child to be collected by their class teacher.

We hope that you agree this is an amazing charity, and that you will join in with supporting us. We think it will be an enjoyable day for everyone.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Clifton with Rawcliffe School Council

